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The unusual sweet red 2022 
Sweet has a nose of cherries in 
liqueur and aromatic herbs with 

a touch of syrup and bruised 
apples. It was produced with 

Garnacha and has 16.5% alcohol 
and 97 grams of sugar while 

keeping a pH of 3.2. It doesn’t 
feel too sweet and has some 

unexpected tannins. It’s young 
and primary.

GRENACHE SWEET 
PRIORAT

Priorat, SpainPriorat, Spain

Distributed by Elite Wines®Distributed by Elite Wines®

The unusual sweet red 2022 
Sweet has a nose of cherries in 
liqueur and aromatic herbs with 

a touch of syrup and bruised 
apples. It was produced with 

Garnacha and has 16.5% alcohol 
and 97 grams of sugar while 

keeping a pH of 3.2. It doesn’t 
feel too sweet and has some 

unexpected tannins. It’s young 
and primary.

GRENACHE SWEET 
PRIORAT

Priorat, SpainPriorat, Spain

Distributed by Elite Wines®Distributed by Elite Wines®

The unusual sweet red 2022 
Sweet has a nose of cherries in 
liqueur and aromatic herbs with 

a touch of syrup and bruised 
apples. It was produced with 

Garnacha and has 16.5% alcohol 
and 97 grams of sugar while 

keeping a pH of 3.2. It doesn’t 
feel too sweet and has some 

unexpected tannins. It’s young 
and primary.

GRENACHE SWEET 
PRIORAT

Priorat, SpainPriorat, Spain

Distributed by Elite Wines®Distributed by Elite Wines®

The unusual sweet red 2022 
Sweet has a nose of cherries in 
liqueur and aromatic herbs with 

a touch of syrup and bruised 
apples. It was produced with 

Garnacha and has 16.5% alcohol 
and 97 grams of sugar while 

keeping a pH of 3.2. It doesn’t 
feel too sweet and has some 

unexpected tannins. It’s young 
and primary.

GRENACHE SWEET 
PRIORAT

Priorat, SpainPriorat, Spain

Distributed by Elite Wines®Distributed by Elite Wines®

The unusual sweet red 2022 
Sweet has a nose of cherries in 
liqueur and aromatic herbs with 

a touch of syrup and bruised 
apples. It was produced with 

Garnacha and has 16.5% alcohol 
and 97 grams of sugar while 

keeping a pH of 3.2. It doesn’t 
feel too sweet and has some 

unexpected tannins. It’s young 
and primary.

GRENACHE SWEET 
PRIORAT

Priorat, SpainPriorat, Spain

Distributed by Elite Wines®Distributed by Elite Wines®

The unusual sweet red 2022 
Sweet has a nose of cherries in 
liqueur and aromatic herbs with 

a touch of syrup and bruised 
apples. It was produced with 

Garnacha and has 16.5% alcohol 
and 97 grams of sugar while 

keeping a pH of 3.2. It doesn’t 
feel too sweet and has some 

unexpected tannins. It’s young 
and primary.

GRENACHE SWEET 
PRIORAT

Priorat, SpainPriorat, Spain


